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In the first year of activity the ARG Neuro-Oncology has worked on the development of a survey (by 

means of ad-hoc questionnaire) on the presence and types of neuro-oncological activities within the 

Departments of Neurology outside Europe and North America. Initially we have focused on South 

America. The reason was that, following the meeting in Santiago (Chile), we have established contacts 

with neurologists of this continent involved in the management of brain tumors. Moreover, we have 

now obtained the address/contact of the National Societies of South America and of several major 

institutions to reach with the questionnaire. 
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